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Thank you very much for your letter of 16 November.

I am grateful for your kind invitation to visit Norway.

I too found our meeting last March extremely fruitful and

very much look forward to another meeting. Our countries

are such close friends and allies that the exchanges between

us are invaluable.

Unfortunately my programme for the coming months is already

very crowded and I am, therefore, unable at present to suggest

dates when I might take up your generous offer. I look forward,

however, to doing so in due course.

With my warmest best wishes.

His Excellency Mr Kare Willoch


